
 

 

19th October, 2020 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Due to the restrictions imposed because of the pandemic, we have had to reassess 

whether we can host key events in our school calendar. The table below details our 

plans for the coming term. Where we have cancelled an event, we have not made 

this decision lightly but we are unfortunately not able to run this event and stay in 

line with the various guidelines needed. We look forward to running these events 

again next year. 

Awards Evenings Events -

Years 8, 9, 10, 11 

Various Dates These events will take place 

during the school day. 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening 12th November This evening will take place 

in a reduced format. More 

details to follow.  

Sixth Form Open Evening 18th November Virtual Open Evening – see 

website for details closer to 

the time. 

Year 11 Carousel 17th November To run as planned.  

Carols and Mince Pies 9th December Cancelled. 

Christmas Lunches Various This event will take place. 

More details to follow. 

Year 11 and 13 Presentation 

Evening 

16th December Cancelled – certificates and 

award winners will still be 

notified. 

Drama Festival 17th December A reduced Festival will take 

place. 

Carol Service 18th December Cancelled 

Final Assembly 18th December This will take place in a 

reduced format. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Shaun Willis 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


